
AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Scott A. Stoll 
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com  

March 3, 2011 

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27`" Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Ontario Waterpower Association 
Request for Assignment of Proceeding Number 

We are counsel to the Ontario Waterpower Association ("OWA"). The Association 
intends to file an application within the next week requesting the Board make an 
amendment to the Electricity Distribution License, ED-2003-0043, of Hydro One 
Networks Inc. The OWA requests that the Board assign a proceeding number to this 
matter in order that we may file materials under the proceeding number. 

If there are any questions regarding this letter please feel free to contact the undersigned at 
your earliest convenience. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott A. Stoll 

S S/hm 

cc: 	Adrian Pye, Ontario Energy Board 

Brookfield Place, 181 Bay Street, Suite 1800, Box 754 Toronto, ON M51 2T9 Canada 

416.8631500 	416,863.1515 
W w W. ai rd be rue, COIII 


